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FAMILY ENGAGEMENT 
EVENT

Can you hear it!!!!! The 
joyous voices of your 

children singing. Where:  At 
the “WINTER CONCERT”
Henry Head Start @551 

Henry Ave. SE 
When: December 17th 5-6P
Stuff sled bags for students.  

Snacks will be provided 

Spring Break – Apr 7th- 11th

Memorial Day Break – May 
26th 
Last day of School – May 29th

Head Start Schools will be 
closed on the date listed 
above except for May 29th.

Calendar of EventsSite Happenings

Leonard Head Start
(616) 735-5319

Week of 
December 2, 2024 

Just a friendly reminder, please dress your little ones 
for the weather. Temperatures have dropped quickly, 
and the kids will go outside for recess unless it feels 
like the temperature is below 20 degrees. If you need 
winter gear, please contact glund@hs4kc.org  or call 
(616)735-5319 ext. 3111.

Reminders

NEWS YOU CAN USE

These materials were developed under a grant awarded by the Michigan 
Department of Lifelong Education, Advancement, and Potential.” 
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Car Seat Guidelines

Using the right car seat is the best way to protect children when 

traveling by car. The best seat is not the most expensive one – it’s the 

one that best fits your child’s weight, height and age, as well as your 

vehicle.  Michigan law requires children to be properly buckled in a car 

seat or booster seat in the back seat until they are 8 years old or 4-feet-

9-inches tall.

Recommendations based on your child’s age and size:

• Rear-facing Car Seat:  Children under age 1 should always ride in 

a rear-facing car seat. Children 1 – 3 years of age should ride in a 

rear-facing car seat for as long as possible – until he or she reaches 

the top height or weight limit allowed by the car seat 

manufacturer. 

• Forward-facing Car Seat: When your child outgrows their rear-

facing car seat, they should ride in a forward-facing car seat that 

has a harness and a tether.  They should ride in this car seat until 

they reach the manufacturer’s height or weight limit.

• Booster Seat: When your child outgrows their forward-facing car 

seat, they should ride in a booster seat that uses the car’s lap belt 

to secure your child.  Your child should use a booster seat until he 

or she is big/tall enough to fit in a seat belt properly. 

Help Your Child Succeed in Preschool and Kindergarten

Build the Habit of Good Attendance

DID YOU KNOW...

Missing 10% of school (1 or 2 days every few weeks) can make it harder to 

gain early reading and math skills.

WHAT YOU CAN DO

 Ask family members or neighbors for assistance if you need help.

Visit Attendance Works at www.attendanceworks.org for free 

downloadable resources and tools!



Family Collaborations: These monthly activities help 

Head Start for Kent County parents advocate for and 

promote successful kindergarten transitions for their 
children.
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